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Hart County Board of Assessors

P.O. Box 810
165 W. Franklin Street

Hartwell, GA  30643

(706) 376-3997
Board Members:  

Lowell Macher, Chairman

Anne Thompson

                Garner Peck 

                 Jim Dennis
                   Bill Capie
The Hart County Board of Assessors met Thursday, April 21, 2011 for a regular scheduled meeting at the Hart County Library. Those in attendance were Board of Assessor members: Lowell Macher, Chairman, Anne Thompson, Garner Peck, Jim Dennis & Bill Capie. Those also in attendance were Rebecca Duncan, Chief Appraiser, Bruce Grant, Associate Chief Appraiser and members of the public.0
Rebecca Duncan took minutes for the meeting.

Mr. Macher, chairman, called the meeting to order at 9:00 A.M.

Mr. Peck opened with prayer.

Motion was made by Mr. Peck to approve the agenda as presented. Motion was seconded by Mr. Dennis. Motion was passed by unanimous consent. 

Motion was made by Mr. Peck to approve the 3/17/11 minutes with corrections. Motion was seconded by Mr. Dennis. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.

Motion was made by Mr. Dennis to approve the 4/11/11 minutes as presented. Motion was seconded by Mr. Peck. Motion was passed by unanimous consent. 

Motion was made by Mr. Peck to approve175 appeals with 21 day notices. Motion was seconded by Mr. Capie. Motion passed by unanimous consent.

Motion was made by Mr. Dennis to approve 61 appeals to be forwarded to the Board of Equalization. Motion was seconded by Mr. Capie. Motion was passed by unanimous consent. 
Mr. Macher commented on the successful Board of Commissioner’s meeting concerning the allocation of funds for additional services. 

Gary Hamilton thanked the Board of Assessors for their effort and for attending the Property Owner’s Association meeting.
Motion was made by Mr. Peck to adjourn the meeting. Motion was seconded by Mr. Mr. Dennis. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.  

Lowell Macher, Chairman

Anne Thompson

Garner Peck



Jim Dennis
Bill Capie
* Documents are attached to the original minutes in the Tax Assessors Office. 

